
 
 
 

Peter Theodorides 
 
VISION LTD. 
160, Lavriou Avenue 
19002 Peania, Athens 
GREECE 

 
 

Marseille, 2 October 2017 
 
 
Reference: EUSEM 2017 Congress – Letter of recommendation 
 
 
Dear Peter, 
 
Allow me to extend our warmest thanks for a very successful congress in Athens 
from 23 – 27 September 2017 at Megaron International Conference Center.  
We followed their suggestion and enquired with their recommended suppliers for 
quotations. Vision Ltd. was included in the list we received. From the very start, even 
before the planning stage of the exhibition, your professional support and efficiency 
stood out. It was great to have Vision's advice in various aspects from exhibition & 
room layout to signage.  
Our industrial partners were fully satisfied with your services, and so were the 
congress organisers. We would like to extend our heartfelt congratulations to your 
whole team of booth builders, electricians, designers, technicians, hostessses... You 
all did an amazing job!! 
We hope that we will have the opportunity to work with you again in Athens or 
elsewhere. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 


